
MUNICIPALITY OF PENN
HILLS PERSONNEL

BOARD
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT

Notice is hereby given that the
Penn  Hills  Personnel  Board
will convene a special meeting
on Tuesday, March 18, 2025,
at 2:00 p.m., in the Penn Hills
Government  Center,
Manager’s Conference Room,
102 Duff Road, Penn Hills, Pa.
15235.  The  purpose  of  the
meeting is to certify the police
promotional  examinations,
along with any other business
which may come before the
Board.  All  interested  parties
are  invited  to  attend  the
hearing.  Persons  with
disabilities who wish to attend
the  meeting  and  require  an
auxiliary aid, service, or other
accommodations  to
participate in the proceedings,
are  requested  to  call
412-342-1172 to discuss how
we  may  meet  your  needs.
Hearing impaired may contact
the Municipality  through the
State  Relay  Office  at
1-800-654-5984.


